
The Family of
Bernice K “PeeWee” Rea

Would like to thank 
friends, family, Rev. 
Max Simms, Hilltop 

Baptist Church, McKean 
Memorial Park and 

Hollenbeck Cahill Funeral 
Chapel for your kindness, 
concerns, services during 

the difficult time of 
our Mother and 
Sister passing.

The Rea Family
&

Sister Carol


